
From: Debra Silverstein <Debra.Silverstein@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, September 8, 2025 6:34 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Israel Study Tour 

  

Good morning, Steve.  I hope you had a nice vacation! (I left you a message last week) 

  

As per your instructions, I am notifying you of my return from Israel.  I was on a Study Tour with the 

Israeli Consulate, and I returned on Wednesday, Sept 3.  Please let me know if you need any additional 

information. 

  

Debra 

 


